

Dear St. Rose School and Preschool Parents,

This morning the Sonoma County health officer and county superintendent of public schools made a decision to extend school closures through May 1st in order to slow the spread of novel corona virus (COVID-19) to the maximum extent.

This will certainly have implications for St. Rose and the other schools in our diocese. The principals will attend a virtual meeting with our diocesan superintendent tomorrow afternoon. I will keep you informed of the decisions that are made.

Again, our St. Rose parents have been awesome. A very high percentage of families have submitted their re-registration forms for next year. This is greatly appreciated in light of the chaos and uncertainty that abounds. Please give us a call if you need an extension.

Sincerely,
Kathy Ryan